
   

 

Wheelchairs being used as a cart are not allowed on buses and vans due to size restrictions discussed in 

rules to ride under “No Large Carts” (carts must be less than 20” wide x 20” long x 43” high).  Multiple 

large garbage bags are also prohibited.  Wheelchairs must be occupied to be brought on board the bus.   

 


